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Backflow Prevention Devices 
 

The current set of Marina rules requires that all A.S.S.E. 1011 backflow prevention devices be replaced with either an A.S.S.E. 1052 or A.S.S.E. 1024 device by January 1, 2010. 

An existing ASSE 1011 can be used but a hose cannot be hooked up to it unless the hose is in operation. After that the hose must be disconnected. This device is not meant to be used for continuous operation.
This will be enforced by all local Health Departments this season. It was passed two years ago and exempted but it wasn’t being enforced until this year.

More info can be found at the Ohio Dept of Health website

Not sure at this time if Michigan has the same but I know some type of prevention is necessary.

Ethanol Issue

At the present time the Ethanol industry is pushing the EPA to increase the percentage of ethanol in gasoline currently at 10% to 15%. It is being fought by NMMA, NBF and BAO to petition the EPA to not go forward with this until more study can be done to see how it will affect boats.

Already in many areas that have extensively been selling gas with ethanol, it has been causing many problems with boats and marine engines. Primarily this is due to the fact that boats use a open expansion system in tanks. When fuel is not used in a short amount of time, the ethanol in the fuel will turn and become jellylike and block fuel injectors and destroy rubber components especially fuel lines.

Soon I will have a petition so it can posted to the AYC website soon so clubs can get their members sign and get them back to us.

